APPLICATION FORM FOR CHRISTIAN CHILDREN'S CHORUS

CHERUBS

(please print and bring to first rehearsal or email to nshirley@ix.netcom.com)

Fee: \$50 per semester for Cherub Choir meeting at 2 p.m. Thursdays at Bethel Baptist Church in Escondido and \$55 for Cherub Choir meeting at 10 a.m. at Living Way Church in Poway. Due at first rehearsal. Make checks payable to: Nancy Shirley (please note child's name and CCC on the check, bottom left) (\$10 discount for each additional sibling in the chorus program)

Child's Name:
Child's age & birthday
Parents' name(s):
Mailing address:
Mom's phone and email:
Dad's phone and email:
Church attending:
Person(s) authorized to pick up your child from rehearsals other than parents;
T-shirt size Child's S M L (circle one) Enrolling in Cherub Choir at : Bethel Poway (circle one)
Depending on enrollment you may be asked to help in at least one rehearsal. You are always welcome to attend any rehearsal.
There is no audition. Come, learn and enjoy!! Check our website for pictures and information: www.christianchildrenschorus.com
Payment received Fall Semester
T-shirt Received Need S M L